
 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 
 A massive thank you to Ashley Cooke’s carpets and Furniture store, Malton. Mr Cooke has very 

kindly donated a large piece of carpet for our Teacher’s PPA room. Our current carpet is very 
raggedy so we really do appreciate this very kind gesture! 

 We are really proud of Mr Smith and Mrs Jordan, who have now both successfully been asked to 
perform moderation for NYCC this year. Passing the assessment days is hard enough and then you 
are not always chosen. I am particularly happy that their skills have been recognised. This is a real 
advantage for us to have them both at such a high standard and confirms that out judgements in 
school are secure. 

 The postponed Gurdwara trip will be rearranged by Mr Smith. 

 Parents Forum and FOSS on Monday March 5th at 6pm and 7pm. 

 The School House is really taking shape now and we are nearly at the end of our final 
arrangements.  

 Please remember to send your child in with wellies or sturdy footwear on snowy days. It is also 
helpful to have a spare set of socks just in case their feet get wet! 

 Head teachers and staff work hard to keep their schools open wherever possible but if 
circumstances mean that they have to make a decision to close the school or send children home 
early, you will be informed as soon as possible. Please keep an eye out for texts throughout the day 
and if in doubt please do not set off on your journey unless you are sure that it is safe to do so.  We 
thank you in advance for your understanding and patience if this should occur.  

 March 7th – Class 2 trip to The Jorvik Museum and DIG. This will take place weather permitting. 
Letters and consent forms have gone home today. Consent forms and packed lunch orders need to 
be returned to the school office no later than Monday 5th March.    

 We have been invited to a KS2 cross country event at Sand Hutton C of E. This will take place on 
Monday March 19th at 1pm. More details will follow once Mr Smith knows more about it. 

 Parents Evening March 27th and March 28th. Letters for this went out before half term.  

 
 

World Book Day 
Although this did not take place due to the adverse weather conditions, I received quite a few pictures of 
decorated potatoes on the Thursday! We have also received a fantastic collection of amazing potatoes!  

 
 

Fundraising Event – All Saints Church Slingsby March 24th 
I have had an email from Maurag Carmichael to let me know that unfortunately this event has been 
cancelled. 
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